
 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

 

Melbourne, 12 August 2013 

Australia – Victoria 

 

No. 110T - 2013 

 

Port of Port Phillip 

Kananook Creek, Frankston 

Desilting works within Kananook Creek  

 

Date: 13 August 2013 to 26 October 2013 

 

Details: Mariners are advised of works to desilt the Kananook Creek, located 

approximately 38˚08.765’ S 145˚06.932’ E (WGS84). 

 

Mechanical excavation of silt will occur between the creek entrance and the 

Wells St Bridge approximately 600 metres upstream. 

 

Mariners are advised that there will be no access to sections of the creek 

from Monday to Friday during the period 13 August 2013 to 25 October 

2013. Access within the creek will generally not be affected by these works 

on weekends. 

 

On-water plant, equipment and potential hazards to navigation arising from 

the works will be marked as per IALA standards. 

 

Charts & Publications  

Affected:  AUS 143 

 

Further Notice: This Notice is self cancelling. No further notice will be issued.    

 

If you require any further information on these works please contact South East Water on  

1800 456 877 

  

Ledene Ellis 

Manager Maritime Infrastructure 

Melbourne Region 

 

If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 

noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au or visit www.parks.vic.gov.au to view Notices. 


